P R E S S   R E L E A S E
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

DECEMBER 9, 2008
The Collier County Board of Commissioners is seeking applications for positions on the Pelican Bay Services Division Board.  The terms for 4 members representing the “Resident” category and the term for 1 member representing the “Commercial” category will expire on March 31, 2009.  

This 11 member Board was established by Ordinance 2002-27, as amended, to provide input to the Board of County Commissioners in carrying out the purposes of the Pelican Bay Municipal Service Taxing and Benefit Unit as set forth in the Ordinance; recommend to the BCC an itemized budget, work programs, and priorities to the BCC in accordance with the adopted budget or budget amendments.  The board will exercise decision and control of the day to day operational affairs of the Unit to the maximum extent allowed by law, unless and except when there is some overriding governmental reason to do otherwise.   

Members of advisory committees must be residents and electors of Collier County, and are subject to the Florida Government in the Sunshine Law.  Residents interested in applying for advisory committee positions can obtain an application by calling 252-8097 or can apply on-line at www.colliergov.net.  Please forward to the attention of Mrs. Sue Filson, Executive Manager, Board of County Commissioners, 3301 Tamiami Trail East, Naples, Florida 34112, FAX to 252-6406, or email to suefilson@colliergov.net.  The deadline for acceptance of resumes is JANUARY 6, 2009.
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